
November 2009 Newsletter

Valley Flyers,

We are planning a fly-in (or drive-in) breakfast at the Independence Airport, Starduster
Cafe for Saturday, Nov. 21 at 10:00 AM. Following breakfast, we are invited to an
informal tour of the EAA Chapter 292 hangar and facilities including their ongoing
airplane projects and their flight simulators. For anyone with an interest in Home-Built
or Experimentai Aircraft, this should be a fascinating tour.

"Chapter 292's facilities are among the top EAA Chapter facilities in the nation, with
a full complement of tools and equipment owned by the chapter and available far use
by our members. From woodworking equipment to specialized sheet- metal tools
and equipment to tube/fabric and fiberglass equipment "

We're abeady making plans for our annual Valley Flyers Christmas Party. It will be held
again at Joan and Vern's home on Sunday, December 6 at 5:00 PM. Please plan to attend
and bring a main dish, side dish or desssrt and a $15 gift for our gift exchange.

Our Cessna 172,12382 is officially for sale. We have ads on Bamstormers and Craigslist:
irttp://wr.vw-barnstormers. com/li sting.php?id:3 7 8 5 72

httE//sal eni. c rai gs l i st. org/n'si 1 4 3 0 8 2 5 44 8. html

We'll be posting ads for our Cherokee 1636H soon, but until these planes sell, they're
online and available to flv.

Have a sreat month flvins!!
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